
  

 

 
 

November 5, 2018 
 
 
Cathy Dekarz         
Management Analyst 
Town of Belleair 
 
RE:  1574 Druid Road South, Belleair Florida 33756   
 
Mrs.Dekars,   
 
As an Architect of Record for the interior and exterior project at the house located at 1574 Druid 
Road South, Belleair Florida, I would like to remove the four fireplaces in the house because of 
damage on structure.      
 
The existing fireplaces are masonry constructed from the ground level to the top of the roof, 
making difficult to do any structure repair around the fireplaces.  The fireplace must be 
demolished from top to down in order to maintain the integrity of the structure inside the house 
 
As such, there is no practical way to remove the non-functioning fireplaces while retaining the 
current two chimney stacks.  Mr. and Mrs. Wolf respectfully request you consider this hardship 
with respect to any desires to retain the current chimneys.  Please call me if you any additional 
information.   
 
Sincerely 
 
 

 
 
ALVARO A. RODRIGUEZ  
ARCHITECT AR 95835 
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